
Order of Service 

August 20, 2023 

 

Welcome & Announcements   

 

Call to Worship       

                       

Praise Songs                                      The Lord’s Prayer (It’s Yours) 

                                              Goodness Of God 

                                   I Will Exalt You 

 

Scripture                          I John 5:13-15 

         

Message                                              Does God Answer Prayer? 

              Pastor David Krueger 

                  

Offering  (Giving Back To God)                
 

Congregational Prayer                        Conner Verduzco 

  

Hymn #219 (vs 1&4)                            Jesus Paid It All 

 

Hymn #16 (vs 1,2&4)                                              How Great Thou Art 

 

Benediction            

           

Thanks for joining us today! 

Weekly Gatherings 
 

This Week’s Calendar 

Sunday:  Mark Dubbeld Family Concert 11:00am  

Wednesday: Women’s Ministry Scoot N Blast 6pm 

Thursday: Read Thru The Bible 6pm (I Chronicles 26-29,  

  Psalm 145, 127, 111) 
 

Upcoming Events 

September 9: Men’s Breakfast 

September 10: Church Picnic 

September 10: Education Sunday 

September 10: Ground Breaking Ceremony 

September 10: The Well-HS Fall Kick Off 

September 11: The Well-MS Fall Kick Off 

September 17: First day of Sunday School 

September 17: Women’s Ministry Christopher Garden Tour 
 

Announcements 

Prayer Corner 

~Lift up our church as the new construction project begins in September 

~The ministries that are starting back up in the fall. Pray that people are being 

reached and that God is being glorified 

~The new people that are coming to church. Pray that they would draw closer to 

Jesus. 

~We lift up a prayer of thanks that our church is unified around our mission 

statement of “To Know God & Make Him Known” 

 

Thank you 

Thank you to everyone who helped at Readers for the Son this summer. 

Children learned about Jesus’ love through reading books from our 

church library. We appreciate all of your help. ~Tammy Neils & Mary 

Heinen 
 

 

 



To Know God and Make Him Known 

August 20, 

2023 

Announcements 

Sunday School Teachers 

Our Sunday School program is GROWING and we need your help! We are in 

need of Sunday School teachers in many different age groups this year. If you are 

interested in co-teaching a class or being a large group leader please reach out to 

Amber Jensema at amber@gibbsville.org or 920.564.3434 

 

The Well Student Ministry 

The Well Student Ministry is seeking adult leaders to become part of our team 

this Fall! We have various openings within our middle school & high school  

ministries where you can make a difference. We are especially desiring leaders 

who are eager to mentor & support our new 6th grade students as they begin 

their journey with us. We ask you to prayerfully consider this opportunity & 

reach out to Joseph to learn more (joseph@gibbsville.org) 

 

Nominations for Elder/Deacon 

Nominations for Elder/Deacon for terms beginning in 2024 are now open. Before 

nominating someone please read 1 Timothy 3:1-13 & Titus 1:1-15 to review  

carefully the type of man God calls to these positions and spend time in prayer 

before nominating someone. The nomination forms are on the Welcome Centers 

in the church narthex. Once someone is nominated & feels a sense of calling, they 

are invited to attend a training class talking about the roles, qualifications &  

responsibilities of elders & deacons. This class will be announced at a later date. 
 

Scoot N Blast 

Ladies, if you plan on joining us for riding scooters on Wednesday, August 23, 

you will have to download the bird app on your cellphone. Meet us at Deland 

Park shelter where the scooters are parked at 6pm. (If you don’t have or want to 

download the app, ask a friend who is going). You can also just join us at Blast 

for ice cream at 7pm. Please RSVP to the office or on the Gibbsville Church  

Women’s Ministry Facebook page. 

 

Ground Breaking 

Join us for a ground breaking ceremony to celebrate our 1More Campaign before 

the church picnic on Sunday, September 10! 
 

 

 


